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CONGRATULATIONS TO DALJIT SONI and her family!

The babies are here! Congratulations to First Shift attorney Daljit Soni on the birth
of her two beautiful twin baby girls, who came into this world on July 20th! We
wish all of them the best in adjusting to their familial expansion!
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Luckily, Daljit works for an employer - ahem - that values her role as a parent as
much as it values her role as an employee, and puts its money where its mouth
is by providing paid leave. And if we can do it as a nonprofit with a staff of two,
every employer should be able to figure out a way make it work.

Speaking of paid leave, come on out for a screening of Zero Weeks, a film that
shares the compelling stories of families all over the U.S. who struggle to care for
their families because of the lack of paid leave. The screening is at Landmark
Theater on E St. on August 16th and the event is hosted by the D.C.
Breastfeeding Coalition and The Breastfeeding Center of Greater Washington!

Click here for more details and to buy tickets!
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